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PLEASE VOTE NO ON SB774 AND SJR26 

 

I am in complete opposition to SB774 and SJR26!  It is inconceivable to me that this 

is even being considered.  The kicker is desperately needed at this time by every 

Oregonian.  With the current economic stress that we are all feeling why would you 

take money that is rightfully ours?  This money, rightfully belonging to every taxpayer 

in Oregon, can be used to pay for groceries, gas and high housing costs, especially 

those who are on limited, fixed incomes. Please vote NO. 

 


